
 
  

HALLOWEEN HAPPENINGS 
 
 

ON HALLOWEEN This year we will be HOLDING OUR 
HALLOWEEN PARADE ON monday, OCTOBER 31st FROM 
9:30 – 10:00.  
 
PARENTS ARE INVITED TO COME AND TAKE PICTURES 
IN THE GYM during the parade. 
 
AS YOU PUT COSTUMES TOGETHER PLEASE BE AWARE OF 
THE FOLLOWING: NO MASKS, WEAPONS (play or 
otherwise), and no Cross-Dressing. 
 
WE ARE ALWAYS EXCITED TO HAVE OUR costume 
Parade and see all the fun ideas teachers and 
students come up with! 
 
 

BOO!!!! 

 


